
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear GGSDA Saints!  
 
THE WAY--Don't miss Pastor Garrett's next to last THE WAY!  7 pm, Youth Chapel!  Music, food--and MESSAGE! 
 
9:30AM (the)SANCTUARY - A favorite Sabbath at the young adult contemporary worship! When we commemorate the intimate 
sacrifice of Christ by breaking bread together & remembering the blood He shed for you & me!  Pastor Shiphrah brings another 
message on "Wreckless God", declaring His goodness in the wreck of our lives! (the)Sanctuary band leads us into powerful adoration 
with songs both new & beloved! We invite you to hear God's heart beat for yours at (the)Sanctuary! 
 
DIVINE WORSHIP:  11:30.  Praise team, a world-class junior high pianist, a message from Acts as we finish our "UNlEASHED" series: 
 "MARS HILL MOMENTS!"  And the Lord's Supper of the Communion service while we sing the best Cross songs with our praise team. 
 
BEACH VESPERS:  5-8 pm, Corona del Mar, haystacks, watermelon, dessert, and a great worship around the campfire! 
 
VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP:  4 PM, Youth Chapel. 
 
YOUNG ADULTS - YOSEMITE 
(the)Sanctuary is taking up to 50 young adults to Camp Wawona for a spiritual getaway, August 11-13, 2013. Invite all your young adult 
friends! Anyone & everyone is more than welcome! The cost to you is only $90 and that covers all food, lodging, and roundtrip 
transportation.  You do not want to miss out! Worth begging your boss for the days off and skipping the lattes to save up & make 
this young adult summer trip to Yosemite!  RSVP with Pastor Shiphrah now! 
 
VBS:  VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL:    “KINGDOM ROCK” 

Garden Grove SDA Church is excited for you to join us for VBS on Monday July 29, 2013 through August 2, 2013 from 6 pm to 8:30 
pm as we teach God’s Word to our children and children in our community.  There will be a final event on August 3, 2013to close this 
year's VBS. 

We are delighted that through this VBS more children will be introduced to vital biblical concepts that will help them gain a greater 
understanding of God and provide encouragement in their spiritual development. There will be story time, crafts, games, a delicious 
dinner and so much more every evening. 

You will not want to miss this fun and amazing event. Please extend a warm invitation to your family members, neighbors and co-
workers.  We thank you for all your support! 

GOD BLESS! 

Pastor Dan 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 
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